
Tavistock Infant School 
Broadacres, Calthorpe Park, Fleet, Hampshire GU51 4EB 

 
Headteacher:  Mrs J. O’Connor   

Telephone: 01252 616778 

www.tavistockinfants.co.uk 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
MESSAGES SENT HOME 
 
At Tavistock our preferred method for communicating with our parents is by using email via a 
system called ParentMail PMX. 
 
Please provide us with an email address so we can send you a registration message. You can 
have more than one parent or guardian attached to your child. 
 
We also occasionally send text messages home via ParentMail, therefore please can you also 
provide us with a mobile number. 
 
 
Child’s Name:  _____________________________________    Class:  ___________________ 
 
 
Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mobile phone number :__________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Name: _______________________________________________________________________     
 
E-mail address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mobile phone number :__________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 
 
 


